Circular No.: 18-033
Date

:
20 February 2018
To

:
Laguna Tower Unit Owners/Residents
Subject          :     
FUNCTIONAL TESTING OF FIRE DETECTION AND ALARM SYSTEM

Please be informed that on February 22-23, 2018 from 09:00AM to 05:00PM, 
Loxon contractor will conduct a functional testing of Fire Detection and Alarm System in all common areas. 

Loxon personnel together with our Engineering and Maintenance Team will activate the General Alarm and ringing of strobe horns for up to 10 seconds per floor. During this activity, alarms will set off intermittently. 
This functional test is necessary to validate the several corrective actions to be done. With this, we will be ensured for more reliable protection system.

Should you have any inquiries or clarifications, please feel free to call the Admin Office at 799-1216.

We apologize for the inconvenience that we might cause you.

 

Thank you and we hope for your usual cooperation on this matter.

SARAH JEAN G. MENDOZA



THESS M. FLORES

Property Manager. Laguna Tower



Head Property Manager

 
